
Language Arts:  

In these next two weeks  

we will discuss our new 

season, “Fall,” and all the 
changes it brings.  The 

children will enjoy many 
different stories about fall 

and we will discuss what 

happens during fall.  What 
are some things that you 

see happening to the trees 
will be one question that 

will be asked.  If  the 

children would like to 
bring in any fall items to 

show the class  please put 
them in a bag and label 

them with your child’s 

name. 

 

 

 

Motor:   

Leaves are 

everywhere!  In these 

next two weeks we 

are going to enjoy  a 

leaf dance, musical 

leaves, and the 

parachute with 

leaves.  We will be 

practicing throwing 

and catching a ball 

and have a relay 

race. 

Concept  

Fall is in the air and 

it’s the perfect time 

to talk about fall and 

the changing 

weather.  Graphing 

leaves and counting 

nuts for the squirrels 

 Please remember 

to sign in/out at 

drop off and pick 

up time. 

 If you would like 

to enhance our 

unit of fall please 

have your child 

bring in fall 

related items such 

as leaves, mini 

pumpkins, acorns, 

and pinecones etc.. 

 Field Trip to 

Konow’s corn 

maze is on 

October 11th. 

 Happy Birthday 

Hadley 9/22. 

 

 

 

 

Notes to Parents: 

Pre-K Press 
Weeks 6 & 7 September 24th-28th and October 1st-5th,2018  

   

Theme: Fall/Pumpkins/Apples/Leaves 

Bobbie Noonan’s  

Child Care 
947 East Division  

Lockport, IL 60441 

(815)838-2855 
lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 

 Introductions:   

Manners: 5-Talk with an 
empty mouth  

6-eat with your spoon and 
fork. 

Bits of Intelligence: Dinosaurs 

Letters: Gg & Hh 

Vocabulary: 

Grateful– full of thanks or 
warm feelings 

Bashful– embarrassed or shy 
around people 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

will help us with our 

counting skills.  

Measuring distance to a 

pumpkin will be  great 

estimating practice.  

Tasting different kinds of 

apples and graphing our 

favorite will finish off the 

week. 

Craft and Writing: 

In these two weeks the 

children will have fun 

making many different fall 

crafts.  They will be working 

on their printing skills. To 
reinforce our cutting skills 

we will work on cutting 
different shapes.   Our 

readiness papers will help 

us learn to write our new 
letters Gg & Hh and our 

new numbers. 

Happy Fall!!!! 
Mrs. Erika 
Mrs. Lori 
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